
From: Lenny Siegel   
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: Overlapping BMR counts 
 
I am concerned that the proposed replacement units may count toward Mountain View’s 15% 
inclusionary requirement and the state density bonus. Is there anything that can be done to 
increase the number or BMR units associated with the project? Is there any way to modify 
Mountain View’s policies so this won’t happen with future projects. 
 
Lenny 
 
-- 
 
Lenny Siegel 
 
 


